
 

  

Happy holidays! 

Thank you for all your support this half term. 

  Have a wonderful break and we will see 

you on Monday 27th February! 
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Celebrations! 

Pupil leaders have 

been very brave this 

week.   

The Year 6 

Ambassadors and 

the Geography pupil 

leaders presented 

their projects and 

curriculum work in 

assembly to 270 

people, showing 

great confidence.  

We are very proud of 

you all! 
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 Isaac and Joel (Year 4) 

have been working super 

hard improving their times 

table knowledge using Times 

Table Rockstars.  Between 

them, they have answered 

over 450, 000 questions!  

Wow! 

 

 

 
Congratulations 

to Arthur in 

Reception who 

has received a 

trophy for 

football. 



 

   

Votes for Schools. 

This week has been 

Safer Internet Week.  

 Here are some 

supportive 

resources for 

parents and young 

people. 
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World Book Day 2023. 

Children will be 

invited to dress as 

their favourite 

character from a 

book and share their 

favourite story with 

their friends.  Parents 

are also invited to join 

us at 2.30pm in 

classrooms to enjoy a 

story with your child. 

We hope to see you 

there! 
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